
 
Hi, Tim: 
 
In regard to question 1& 2 on your comment letter, we'd like to clarify 
we apply DoC from other accredited lab. 
 
Thanks a lots for your help. 
 
 
Claire 
 
>From: "Timothy R. Johnson" <tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com> 
>To: <claire@ecc.com.tw> 
>Sent: Friday, June 18, 2004 6:18 PM 
 ...snip... 
>> alternate email:    TRJ@adelphia.net 
>> direct number:     404-414-8071 
>> corporate phone:  703-847-4700 
>> corporate fax:      703-847-6888 
>>  

From: "Claire Wu" <claire@ecc.com.tw> 
To: "Timothy R. Johnson" <tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com> 
Subject: Re: Review of Netgear Inc., FCC ID: PY3WGR101 
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6/24/2004Printed for "Timothy R. Johnson" <tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com>


